
Lockington, Elliott (SPAC/PSPC)

From: Roberto Panetta <rpanetta@mtltechnologies.com>
Sent: April 15, 2020 9:13 AM
To: Kusnick, Chelsea (SPAC/PSPC)
Cc: sherry.romanado@parl.gc.ca
Subject: Sterilizing Cabinets for COVID-19

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Good morning Chelsea,

We have yet to heard back from anyone at the government but I wanted to provide a project status update.

We are now working in collaboration with the MUHC (McGill University Health Centre).

Our project was discussed by their Board of Directors and has become a priority. We are working on sourcing
components and building the first few units for the hospital to test with.

We are hoping for federal funding and/or support on this project to help expedite the development process and get
these testing at the hospital ASAP.

Thanks,

Roberto Panetta

MTLCOOL | VP of Sales & Marketing

: 450-658-2344 x 125
: rpanetta@mtltechnologies.com 
: 7880 Boul.Industriel, Chambly, QC, J3L 4X3

FOLLOW US / SUIVEZ-NOUS

triqm

From: Kusnick, Chelsea (SPAC/PSPC) <chelsea.kusnick@canada.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, April 8, 2020 11:37 AM
To: Roberto Panetta <rpanetta@mtltechnologies.com>
Cc: Mark Bedard <mbedard@mtltechnologies.com>
Subject: RE: Sterilizing Cabinets for COVID-19

Thanks so much!
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From: Roberto Panetta [mailto:rpanetta@mtltechnologies.com]
Sent: April 8, 2020 11:35 AM
To: Kusnick, Chelsea (SPAC/PSPC) <chelsea.kusnick@canada.ca>
Cc: Mark Bedard <mbedard@mtltechnologies.com>
Subject: RE: Sterilizing Cabinets for COVID-19

Good morning Chelsea,

The number #48487
I’ve attached the confirmation I printed.

Please let us know if you need anything else.

Thanks,

Roberto Panetta

MTLCOOL | VP of Sales & Marketing

: 450-658-2344 x 125
: rpanetta@mtltechnologies.com 
: 7880 Boul.Industriel, Chambly, QC, J3L 4X3

EMIL
FOLLOW US / SUIVEZ-NOUS

L.

From: Kusnick, Chelsea (SPAC/PSPC) <chelsea.kusnick@canada.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, April 8, 2020 11:26 AM
To: Roberto Panetta <rpanetta@mtltechnologies.com>
Subject: RE: Sterilizing Cabinets for COVID-19

Hello Mr. Panetta,

Your email was passed along to our office by Ms. Romanado.

I understand you have submitted the form through the buy and sell portal. Could you send me the reference number
you received once your form was submitted? This will help us track your request and follow up with the attachments
you sent to Ms. Romanado.

Thank you very much for your support.

Sincerely,

Chelsea Kusnick

Parliamentary Secretary Assistant and Legislative Assistant
Office of the Honourable Anita Anand | Bureau de l’honorable Anita Anand
Minister of Public Services and Procurement Canada | Ministre des Services publics et de l’Approvisionnement
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POP III, Tower A, 18th Floor, 11 rue Laurier Street, Gatineau QC, Canada K1A 0S5
chelsea.kusnick@canada.ca 
Cell : 873 355 3368


